
 

September 20, 2019 

Negotiations Update 
Federally-mediated negotiations between the TWU-IAM Association and American Airlines 
continued this week in Washington, D.C. At the request of the NMB, the parties have agreed to 
keep details of our discussions confidential. 
 
The National Mediation Board scheduled negotiations to continue next week in Washington, and 
we are hopeful that progress is made then. 
 
Please Post on All TWU- IAM Bulletin Boards 


